
NOTIFICATION

SUB: COVID 19 -- Temporary Closure of SAU                                                             2 May 2020

In continuation of the SAU Notification dated 16 April 2020, the temporary closure of SAU stands 
extended up to 17th May 2020 in light of the extension of the national lockdown announced by the 
Government of India for a further period of two weeks with effect from 04.05.2020 as intimated by 
the Ministry of External Affairs vide their communication no DIII/559/01/2020 dated 2 May 2020.

This issues with the approval of Competent Authority.

S/d
Registrar


